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OFFICIAL UNIVERSITY ACTIVITIES 

December 14 

15 

11 :30 a, m. • College Glee Club Christmas carols - Main Hall 

11 :45 a. m. - Film - "Six Days in June" .. Sponsored by 
Political Science Department • Room 303 

Basketball • USD vs, Fresno at Fresno 

16 Christmas Recess Begins 

DEPARTMENT OF,.BIOLOGY 

The department of biology is both pleased and proud to announce that Mr. 
Michael Egan and Mr, John Lafferty have been acce}'ted to Medical School. 
Such acceptances have become quite a significant academic feat today since 
medical schools in general receive from lS00 to 2500 applications and accept 
from 60 to 100 students, Our sincerest congratulations to these boys on 
this achievement, 

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS 

On Dec. 5 Professor Alan Portis, spent the day visiting the :physics 
department. Professor Portis is a physieist at the University of California, 
Berkeley. His visit was sponsored jointly by an American Institute of 
Physics and National Science Foundation program. The purpose of the 
program is to promote communications l,etween research oriented institutions 
and undergraduate colleges. 

FACULTY BULLETIN 

Please bring all reports and information yo\l wish to appear in next week's 
bulletin to the Public Relations office by Vv ednesday noon, Dec. 20, 
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